
UNTPED STATES DEPARTMENT OF JUSTICE 

FEDERAL BUREAU OF INVESTIGATION 

  

WASHINCTON, D.C. 20535 

June 25, 1979 

  

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Route 12, Old Receiver Road 
Frederick, Maryland 21701 

  

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

This is in reference to your Freedom of Information-— 
Privacy Acts request concerning Mr. Matthew John Herron. 

Please be advised that the authorization of Mr. Herron 
must be notarized before any documents which we may have i 
concerning Mr. Herron can be released to you. A notarized Aa 
authorization is requested to protect the personal privacy ie of a living individual pursuant to Title 5, United States 5 
Code, Section 552a. 

Upon receipt of the above-mentioned notarized 
authorization, we will search the indices to our central 
records system at FBI Headquarters concerning Mr. Herron 
and advise you of the results. 

Sincerely yours, 

David G. Flanders, Chief 
Freedom of Information-Privacy 

Acts Branch 

Records Management Division 
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